
 

 

E-Yantra Workshop Participation 

26th August 2025 

Three faculty members from the HKM Government Degree College, Bandipora—Dr. Mubashir 

Hamid Mir, Dr. Nasarul Islam, and Dr. Ghulam Mohammad Khan—actively participated in a two-

day workshop on “Introduction to Embedded Systems and Robotics” held on 25th and 26th August 

2025. The programme was hosted by Islamia College of Science and Commerce, Srinagar, in 

collaboration with IIT Bombay. 

The workshop was formally inaugurated by Prof. (Dr.) Sheikh Aijaz Bashir, Director Colleges, 

J&K. Eminent experts from IIT Bombay conducted intensive hands-on training sessions, focusing 

on the fundamentals of embedded systems and robotics. Faculty participants from various colleges 

of the Kashmir division were trained to integrate robotics-based learning into their institutions, 

with the broader objective of establishing robotics laboratories and nurturing innovation among 

students. The participation of the faculty members from HKM GDC Bandipora in this prestigious 

academic initiative is expected to pave the way for promoting research-oriented learning and 

technical innovation, thereby providing students with opportunities to explore and excel in 

emerging technological fields 
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